

Dear BPRC Clients,

Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, we are taking the following steps to ensure the safety of you and our staff:

- 1. You must call for an appointment, no walk-ins are allowed. We ask that you wear a face covering to your appointment, and at this time only one person is allowed to accompany you. All clients will be screened by phone prior to being admitted to the center.
- 2. When you arrive for your appointment, please call us at 512-409-3400.

You will be asked the following questions:

- Are you currently experiencing: fever, cough, and/or shortness of breath?
- Have you been in close contact with any person who has tested positive or shown symptoms of COVID-19 within the last 2 weeks?
- If the answer is "yes" to either of the above questions, we are not equipped to serve you at this time. Please take the handout on this table for recommendations for your next steps. Please call us in 2-3 weeks to schedule an appointment if you are well and/or have been cleared of COVID-19.
- 3. As a precaution, after the phone screening and prior to entry, one of our staff will meet you outside to take your temperature.

Thank you for doing your part to keep our community healthy!

Bastrop Pregnancy Resource Center

(512-409-3400) www.bastropprc.org